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Site Safety Starts Here        

Is Your Site Safe? 

1/.  REMEMBER! Always take time when setting up your perimeter fencing.  

Fence feet should always be placed on a flat surface where at all possible, 

this will increase stability for you fence. Remember a couple of extra minutes 

at the start could save you hours later or costly injury claims. (Remember 

Safety Starts Here) 

2/. Fence Feet Ltd have taken the time to issue this guidance sheet on using 

Fence Feet products, feet, ballast and stability posts in varying wind 

conditions. These have been tested at the Mira wind tunnel test site and 

conform to and exceed categories A.B.& C. BS8442:2006 and should be 

adhered to, protecting both the site workers and the general public.  

Freephone 08000 699 886 or email info@fencefeet.co.uk for a free copy of 

Fence Feet’s “Site Configurations” or download it from www.fencefeet.co.uk 

3/.  REMEMBER! Broken or damaged feet should be replaced immediately, 

(Note) we do not send out damaged or broken feet!  

4/.  REMEMBER! Never use damaged or broken feet, fence or any 

accessories. Report them to your site foreman or Project Manager however 

trivial they may seem or contact Fence Feet direct 08000 699 886 (24hours). 

(Remember Safety Starts Here) It is Illegal to use damaged or broken goods   

5/.  REMEMBER! Always use tools, machinery and fencing products that are 

in a good condition, it may just save your life or your work colleagues! 

6/. REMEMBER! If in doubt have it checked out.  After-all at the end of a 

day’s work we all want to go home safe to our loved ones. 

7/. All feet stack safely and easily please don’t leave them lying around your 

sites when not being used. 
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